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April 12,2019

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Ellendale Parents and Families,
I am writing to share that there will be an administrative change at Ellendale for the 2019/2020 school year.

Ms. Caroline Matthews will be joining the Ellendale school community as the new Principal beginning July
2019. She is coming to Ellendale from Serpentine Heights Elementary and brings with her much enthusiasm
and knowledge in the field of education. Ms. Matthews is pleased to be a member of this school community
and looks forward to working with you, the staff and students. We will welcome Ms. Matthews to the Jewel of
the North!

As for me, I will be heading to Serpentine Heights Elementary as their new Principal. 1 would like to take this
opportunity to let all of the families at Ellendale know that I have thoroughly enjoyed being part of this
community. It has been a pleasure and honour serving as principal at Ellendale over the past two years. |
deeply appreciate the warmth and kindness you have shown me. Your children are remarkable and [ have
appreciated each and every moment | have spent with them. This is a special place with wonderful staff,
students and families.

Change is an excellent opportunity for everyone to grow and I know that you will welcome Ms. Matthews with
the same warmth and generous spirit with which you welcomed me.

I have enjoyed working alongside such amazing students, staff and community.
Sincerely,

T

Ms. Rabinder Sull Bains



